
JUNIOR ROAD SAFETY OFFICERS 
 

W A N T E D ! 
 
 

 
 
 
Two pupils who will be in year 5 in September 2018 
to promote road safety in your school.   
 
Your job may include:- 
 

 encouraging everyone in your school to use roads 
safely 

 

 displaying road safety information 
 

 organising competitions 
 

 taking part in school assemblies 
 

 preparing a folder that contains a record of 
       all you have done in the year 
 
As a JRSO you will need to be enthusiastic, 
resourceful and keen to help others. 
 
 
If you are interested in this job please talk to your 
class teacher. 


